
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
January 23, 2012 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Vince Itatani at 7:25pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Vince Itatani   
Men’s VP: Brandon Hirata 
Women’s VP: Karen Jeung 

Treasurer: Frank Lum 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Vacant, Vacant, TJ Yanuska, Jody Kawamura (NP) 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio (NP) 
                                   Ken Gerard 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Jim Nishimoto  
                                   Mary Higashihara 

Nisei Juniors   Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando (NP) 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando (NP) 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
                                     Lynnie Itatani 
4th St. Tues. Trios       Ozzie Shimada (NP) 
 

 Also Present: 
 
Review of Minutes: 
No Changes 
Motion by Karen, Seconded by Frank. 
 
Treasurers Report 
Tournament checks in and out for Senior and Fuzzy tournaments 
Current Account Balances as of 1/15/12: Association Acct. $7969.69, Tournament Acct. 
$9386.85, JANBA Acct. $8000 (unchanged), Total for all accounts $25356.54. 
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Ken 
 
Nisei Juniors 
League season split into ½, first season ends upcoming week. Yosh distributing trophies. 
Pepsi tournament coming up soon sending 17 bowlers at Granada Bowl. Also doubles 
tournament at Homestead. Upcoming bake sales for Senior no-tap and Chinese New Year 
event. 

 
Old Business 

 Federation meeting – Vince attended the meeting, $855 in treasury, rule eligibility 
changes must be active member of Nisei league or association. 

 Membership count of those on league rosters compared to those paid dues. There are 
some inconsistencies, will need to find a solution to recording this next season. 
Tuesday Nikkei Mixed has not paid dues yet, will follow up with rep.  

 
New Business 

 JANBA report from TJ. Storm is official blanket sponsor of the event and the benefits 
were presented, we are uncertain if the benefits are good for JANBA. Hotel options 
and information was presented. Lanes will need to be available by 5pm on Thursday 
and Friday, thus moving the squads to Saturday. Our concerns stem from changes to 
the schedule and those people who have already made flights. There was some 



correspondence between us and Jeff Okamura that concerned us and we will get a 
clarification by next meeting.  

 Brandon brought up a suggestion from Kenny to have him run the brackets during 
Fuzzy tournament instead of Gary. We will table to next time.  

  
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, February 13, 2012 at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Naomi seconded by Frank. 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 
 

 
Action Items: 
 
Tuesday Nikkei Mixed has not paid dues yet, will follow up with rep. 


